
St. Chad’s Catholic Primary School, Sedgley 

Tel: 01384 818720 

www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk 

Parish website:  www.rcsedgley.com 
 

St Chad’s 

Golden Ticket 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,                   14th November 2019 
 

Congratulations to: 

Gold Star Children this week who are: 

Reception Joel for being so focused and making a fantastic effort in all areas. 

Year 1 Bethany who always tries her best in all areas. 

Year 2 Olivia for a fantastic improvement in her reading. 

Year 3 Ella for always being kind and helpful around the classroom. 

Year 4 Gabriella for a mature sensible attitude and for being helpful whilst Mrs Hunt is poorly. 

Year 5 Saint Chad’s FC! First game, first victory.  An amazing 6-2 result.  Well played everyone! 

Year 6 Isabella for displaying fantastic knowledge of the respiratory system. 

 
Golden ticket winners: Karina (Y4) and Kacey-Lea (R) 
 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

13th November 

Reception: Zyanyah and Joel 

Y1: Cian and Alfie  

Y2: Kamyah and Ethan 

Y4: Oscar, Annabel and Harry 

Y5: Luca, Tom and Alex 

Y6: Mia and Britney 
 

Football Team: congratulations to the boys’ and girls’ football team who played their first game against Bromley Pensnett on 

Thursday.  An amazing win, 6-2, in all that rain too! Well done, we are very proud of you all. 

 

Remembrance Service: thank you to the parents and grandparents who joined us. We were also honoured 

to be joined by the great-niece of Private Martin O’Connor, who is one of the soldiers buried in the cemetery. 
 

Book Fair: will be in school Monday 18th to Friday 22nd November.  Children can buy a book at lunchtime if they wish.  

 

Y6 Service of Light: will be held in church on Thursday 21st November at 2.45pm. Y6 parents please see 

separate letter. Confirmation: will take place on Friday 29th November at 7pm. 

 
Advent assembly: this is a whole school assembly which will be led by Y2 and take place on Friday 29th  

November at 9.10am. All welcome. 

 

Open Sessions: we will be holding two Open Sessions on Tuesday 19th November at 9.30am and Tuesday 26th November 

at 2.00pm. This will be an opportunity for any interested parents (Catholic or non-Catholic) to experience our caring, 

Christian community. This will be particularly relevant to anyone considering a place in Reception class for September 2020. 

Please contact the office to book your place. 

 

Shoe Box Appeal: The final number of boxes donated was 43. Thank you so much for your generosity. 

 

Jam Jar Tombola: our next challenge is to fill jam jars, as the school will be running a Jam Jar tombola at the parish 

Christmas Fayre on Saturday 7th December. On Friday 22nd November we will have a mufti day (non-uniform) when we would 

like every child to bring in a filled jam jar – more than one if possible. Remember jars can be filled with: toiletries, sweets, 

small toys etc. See separate letter for more ideas! 

 

Menu: Week 2 
 

Enjoy your week. 
 

Mrs S M Mason 
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